M G ma|| Ringshall Parish Clerk <pc.ringshali@gmail.com>

Quiet Road - Weir/Ware/Wattisham Road

1 message

Wed, Jul 3, 2024 at 7:47 PM

To: Wattisham Parish Council <wattishampc@hotmail.com>, Ringshall Clerk <pc.ringshall@gmail.com>, "Daniel Pratt
(Clir)" <daniel.pratt@midsuffolk.gov,uk>

Hello

Since RMi and Dragon Engineerin

g have moved to the park on Wattisham Road not only have the lorries and vans
increased but so have the idiot dri

vers. | caught one a few months ago driving directly at my.Guinea Fowl and spoke
to him in the park at RMi. Today someone has run over 2 of them on a completely straight bit of road near Cedars

House. We've had Guinea Fow here for nearly 20 years and never had a problem. In the last few weeks alone there
have been 3 deer, 2 badgers and the 2 GF's run over.

How do we go about making this a quiet road?

There are also regular disagreements between

lorries and cars outside our house and people refuse or cannot back.
Sometimes it's like living at Piccadilly Circus.

We would really appreciate your help.

Kind regards




